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APOG Walk to Jerusalem A Place of Grace is walking to Jerusalem! Who wants to join us?

i “< L Starting on Ash Wednesday, March 2nd, 2022, APOG Walk to Jerusalem registered

articipants will access daily scriptures through a private APOG Facebook group or

= their emails. These passages and prayer prompts will be offered for meditation while

E "walking" to Jerusalem in time for Easter. The distance between the APOG office and

1 Jerusalem, Israel is 6416.5 miles. Twenty minutes of exercise equals one mile. If 160

4 people join the walk, we will make the journey with each person "walking" one mile

. per day. Less participation will result in the potential of your colleagues in ministry

= == drowning in the Atlantic Ocean! Here's what to do:

1. Go to aplaceofgrace-juliegvillo.net click on the "Upcoming Events" page from the hamburger
menu in the top left corner of the home page, and scroll down on the right to the Event RSVP
form to register.

2. Respond to the confirmation email to let us know whether you'll be participating via email or Fa-
cebook.

3. Check your preferred mode of participation (Facebook or email) for the Psalm passage of the day
for meditation/prayer prompt as you "walk." "Walking" equals 20 minutes of any kind of physical
movement. 20 minutes = 1 mile.

4. Report your miles daily or weekly (whichever works best for you) via the private Facebook group
that will be created through the APOG Facebook Page or through email, so we can track our pro-
gress.

5. At the end of each week, you'll receive a message (email or Facebook) that shows how far the
group travelled collectively during that week.

The goal is to collectively "travel/walk" 6416.5 miles between Ash Wednesday and Easter Vigil Satur-
day in order to reach Jerusalem by Easter Sunday morning and to have meditated on scripture and
prayed along the way.

Anyone can participate, no matter where you are! Whole families can participate. Couples, friends,
and colleagues can participate together. Register soon! Together we will nurture delight, facilitate
healing, and inspire prayer in people of all ages and from all walks of life through creative spiritual
practices.



